
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Staff 
Date:  October 13, 2022 
Subject:  Update on Streamline Conversion 
 
 
We continue to add more to the website. After the Board Meeting on September 20th, 
the Pay Schedule was approved with changes to the titles of each matching position, 
Lead Office and Lead Serviceman.  With the updated and approved Pay Schedule, 
being the last legal posting needed on the website, Josselyn contacted California 
Computer Options on October 4th to make the official switch. When talking to Jesse 
from Computer Options, he will be able to have a link added to the Streamline website 
to allow for the continued access to the old website. He is thinking of changing the old 
website to have a domain of www.2cvwater.com. He will also be assisting in getting the 
weather station added.    
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